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[bookmark: _GoBack]From: PETER DUGGINS
Sent: 15 October 2018 16:50
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Bishop Blaize Public House

Dear Sir,
     As CDC  are well aware we have been here before over many years meanwhile losing a thriving  busy & useful amenity not only for the benefit of Burdrop Sibford Gower & Sibford Ferris  but many other villages & small towns in   the area.My feelings have not  changed over these years please I ask you  to refuse this planning application.
         Yours sincerely
                Aniela Duggins , 
                      Meadow Crest Cottage,
                                Burdrop
                                   

